CSC Questionnaire
The questionnaire was created as a means to determine trends in competition that are favored or disfavored by competitors from a large number of countries. It was created for the use of all the CIA sub-committees and as a means of generating discussion amongst competitors. 
Trends we were interested in tracking relate to:

1) Use of increased technology in scoring (loggers), preference in types of tasks (targets or points in the sky or traditional targets on the ground) and additional use of GPS and computers.  

2) Continued use of observers vs. logger type scoring.

3) Safety. 

a. As it relates to high rates of ascent or descent.

b. Related to higher levels of concentration on technological devises while flying.

4) General questions about fairness in competition that relate to disparity of various styles of balloons, scoring methods and treatment of officials, etc. 

5) What will best foster growth in the number of pilots who fly in competition?
6) A number of general questions that gather factual information about the pilot population as to average number of competitions flown, style of balloon they fly, desires to change to high performance balloons, willingness to volunteer, etc.
Finally, there was encouragement given to make additional comments on a variety of topics. (The number of comments caused the results to fill a document of 33 pages.)

Distribution was done in a variety of ways. It was distributed at a number of events in paper form. It was posted on the CSC page of the CIA website and it was sent via email to all CIA delegates for distribution. Some countries managed to obtain a good level of response. A few failed to generate very many responses. About half the responses were returned in email format, the others were returned in paper format (including some from Europe).
Best regards,

Alan Blount

CSC chairman

